The boys and girls from the
Club of your area invite you to contribute some of your canned foods
to make the holidays brighter for others.

The food we gather will be placed in Thanksgiving or Christmas
baskets and distributed to needy families in our community.

If you wish to participate, please place your bag of canned goods by
your front door on between

and . Please leave your porch light "on". We will pick up
your gift at that time.

Thank you and may God bless as we approach the holiday season.

Club Director

Church/Club phone number




OKLAHOMA

Greetings!

We are the Pathfinders from the local
Seventh-day Adventist Church. We are
collecting canned goods for holiday food
baskets. We are leaving this sack for you to
fill at your convenience. We will come back
and retrieve the sack later.

Please place your canned goods
or other non-perishable goods in

the sack provided.
We will return on We can use canned goods and other non-
perishable food items. Thank you very much
for your participation in this program.
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